
 

 

Lunch Menu: Week 1 

      The Week Ahead  
Term 2 Week 4 

 

Dear All,  
 
What a week! It was great to see so many odd socks on 
Monday as we launched our ‘Kindness Week’. The 
children all designed their own kind word odd socks and 
these are now hanging on washing lines around school!  
 

Thank you to School Council for leading our fundraiser 
for Children in Need, and to everyone for supporting our 
pyjama day.  Your generous donations have raised a 
staggering £430 so far.  
 

This week we are celebrating the news that we have 
become a Music Mark School, in recognition of a 
commitment to providing high quality music education. 
Well done to Mrs Nicola Screen, for leading music so 
successfully at Christ Church. What a fantastic 
achievement.  
 

Have a lovely weekend everyone!  
 

Best Wishes, From Miss Brotherton  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

This is the certificate we have been sent and the 
logo we can now use!  

 
 

Monday 22nd November 

 Year 2 Phonics Screening Check – all week 

Tuesday 23rd November  

 Welcome to June Hazell from Sodexo 

Thursday 25th November  

 Welcome to Jess Caunter (Our School Improvement Advisor) 

Friday 26th November  

 Christ Church Christmas Newsletter out today!   

Reminders:   
If you would still like to donate to Children in Need, please use the link below. 
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=4744   

 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=4744

